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WORKSHOP ON FUTURE FREIGHT POTENTIAL SCENARIOS

REFEC project is glad to announce that a workshop will be held in Helsinki on the 13th of 
September 2018.

The workshop focuses on future issues and cargo flows in Finland – Estonia roro traffic. 

The workshop will provide an overview on research results based on statistics and surveys 
& interviews.

The goal of the workshop is to foresee the future developments on roro traffic crossing the
Gulf of Fnland and estimate the feasibility of the future alternative roro route Loviisa (FI) – 
Kunda (EE).

If you want more information about the workshop or you are interested to join us, please 
contact :

Tiina Whiley
Posintra Oy
tiina.whiley@posintra.fi

Tel. +358 50 512 3515
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